Council of Chairs
March 22, 2011

Present: Tom Costa, Cathie Collins, Bryan Hoyt, David Kendall, Rachel Tighe, Margie Tucker, Sandy Huguenin, Amelia Harris, Ken Tiller, Alex Edwards

Mr. Huguenin said this year’s ETF purchases will be made in FY12, probably in August or September. This means that two years’ purchases would be made in FY12. He will share written ETF purchasing guidelines with the department chairs.
Envision 2020, the steering committee for the strategic planning process, plans to host forums to solicit feedback. Forums will be scheduled for the faculty, staff, and student leaders.
Mr. Huguenin asked the group for their thoughts on two topics: the freshman seminar and advising upperclassmen. Much discussion followed but no action was taken.

Several questions were raised concerning Jenzabar; Mr. Huguenin agreed to set a meeting with Narda Porter.

Announcements
The Academic Awards Ceremony will be held on Sunday, May 1. Names of the awards winners are due to Dean Harris on April 4.

The Alumni Receptions and Awards Ceremonies will be held on Friday, May 13. Awards winners are due to Dean Harris on April 11.
An open house in honor of Van Daniel’s retirement will be held on Saturday, April 9.
